
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DATE: August 24, 2018 
 

TO:  All Vendors 
 
FROM: Nancy Storant/Dianna Gilliland, Buyer 

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: ITB Number 5820 Z1  
 
 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for 
Proposal that the State of Nebraska intends to award for the contract for Network 
Management Control System to MNC Software.  
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


